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Term 2 Week 5 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

ASSESSMENTS
AND DT WEEK

PARKING

The whole school has been busy this week
with assessment and DT week across the
school. Check out Dojo for some fantastic
pictures of the DT projects that have been
going on. You will get the assessment results
in the last week of term; this will include
reading, mathematics, writing and
grammar. If you have any questions about
these results, please speak to your child’s
class teacher.

We know that parking around school is
tight and difficult but, please could we
ask that parents/carers are parking
considerably around the local roads.
We have had a number of complaints
this week about careless parking!

2023-2024

Football has featured heavily again this week with 3
matches played including two against Fawkham which
we won 1-0. Our football teams really are doing a
fantastic job in their matches and playing as a team -
clearly that coaching from Mr Ledger and Mr Harris is
paying off! We are currently looking for donations of
football boots for those players that don’t play
regularly. If you have any, please do give them into the
office! 


